Chris Kehoe

From: kevin tooheyf <actnowtaxi@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 6:50 PM

To: Chris Kehoe
Subject: Re: Adjournment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Yes please chris, adjourn until november thx u.

Sent from my iPhone Kevin J. Toohey

On Aug 3, 2020, at 3:05 PM, Chris Kehoe < ChrisK@townofcortlandt.com> wrote:

As we discussed please send me an e-mail requesting the adjournment of your case, PB 2017-25, to the November Planning Board meeting.

Thank you,

Chris Kehoe, AICP
Deputy Director, Planning Division
Town of Cortlandt
1 Heady Street
Cortlandt Manor New York 10567
914-734-1081

